

09 April 2020

HAPPY EASTER

Happy Easter from everyone at The Fusion Academy. We hope that you are doing well and managing to enjoy the sunshine where you can. We are still working hard, despite being 'on lockdown' and are getting very good at using video calls! Our school curriculum is coming along well, and we are also starting to design our new website (the current one is only temporary).



MEET OUR NEW TEACHER, CASEY

Hello, my name is Casey and I will be one of the Teachers at The Fusion Academy.

I have been working in education since 2005. I taught in schools until 2016 when I joined the Autism Outreach Team at Leicestershire County Council, which is where I have worked up until now.

I am excited to join the team at The Fusion Academy and look forward to being part of the new school and meeting the students!

In my spare time I enjoy keeping fit, especially long-distance running. I also love to travel and have a list of places that are on my 'to see list'.





THE FUSION ACADEMY

Moore Road, Barwell, Leicestershire, LE9 8AG enquiries@thefusionacademy.co.uk www.thefusionacademy.co.uk

SCHOOL VACANCIES

We are currently recruiting for another Teacher and a Pastoral and Intervention Lead.

Details can be found on www.eteach.com

You can contact us here: enquiries@thefusionacademy.co.uk

VIRTUAL PICTURES OF THE SCHOOL

We are unable to visit the site at the moment but here are some 'virtual photos', showing what the outside of the building will look like. A full video tour can be seen on the school website. There is lots of space around the school building, including a forest area and space for multiple playgrounds. There is also a more sheltered courtyard area which is accessed from within the building.



Front view of the school



Main entrance



Side view



Back view of the school